
 
Billings United Futsal COVID-19 Plan 

 
Billings United​ ​is excited to run our Futsal Program this winter. Due to the current 
COVID-19 circumstances the program will run a little differently than years past. 
Below are the detailed regulations in place to ensure that we can run this 
program safely and within the best interest of community health. Upon 
discussion with Riverstone Health the following safety requirements have been 
implemented: 
 
Players 

- Players will need to enter through the lobby to the Shrine Auditorium 
sports hall. Players will need to exit through the side gym exti.  

- Teams attending each game period will not be able to mix with players in 
other game periods. This entry and exit flow will ensure groups remain 
isolated with one another on a weekly basis.  

- All players will be required to follow the face covering guidelines currently 
in place. This includes, entry, exit, and while on the sidelines as a substitute.  

- Substitutes will be placed on opposing sides of the hall, and if numbers 
exceed 25 will be removed from the hall until substitutions take place.  

- All players are required to self monitor symptoms and withdraw themselves 
from any event night. All players must follow quarantine advice provided to 
any member of their household.  

- Players must bring their own hand sanitizer to game periods and sanitize 
before and after games and at half time.  

 
Parents & Spectators 

- No spectators will remain in the facility at any time. Younger teams (08 and 
down) will be allowed to have one parent/manager. 

- Parents should monitor their player’s symptoms and remove them if they 
show any symptoms or signs of COVID-19 or have been contact traced for 
close contact. 

- Billings United Staff will be present to ensure that each group has a staff 
member to manage substitutions, injuries etc and ensure adequate 
distancing when not actively playing on the field. 

 
Acknowledgement of Risk  
With the currently COVID-19 pandemic in Billings being at very high levels any 
sports activity does present a risk of infection. All attendees of this program must 
be aware that Billings United is doing everything it can to ensure that this is a 
safe and clean environment for our players. However, if your family or player is in 
the high risk category for contracting COVID-19 they should not attend this 
program. All players are attending this program at their own risk. 

 


